
 

 

 

Dear parents/carers of Year 6 students, 

The following information relates to important dates and enrolment information for students intending to begin high 

school in Year 7 in 2025. Should there be any information updates or changes, this will be communicated to parents 

through our school newsletter or on SchoolBytes. 

If you would like your child to attend a government high school in 2025, you will need to complete an Expression of 

Interest (EOI) form. The Expression of Interest lets you indicate which school(s) you would like your child to attend in 

Year 7. The EOI process has now moved online and will be available from 6 - 28 March 2025. The online process will 

benefit parents and carers by providing a quick and easy way to apply for an EOI or advise of a PNR (Placement not 

Required). Instructions for completing these forms are attached. Once an online EOI or PNR has been completed 

parents and carers will receive a reference number along with a record of the online application.  

Should you require a paper form as you do not have an email address these will be kept at the front office for you to fill 

in and return either to the front office or to your child’s classroom teacher. Unfortunately, you will not receive a 

reference number should you submit a paper form.  

Please note – if you will not be sending your child to a government high school (i.e. they will be attending a private or 

independent school) you will still need to complete a Placement Not Required (PNR) as the Department has a duty of 

care to ensure that all children are placed in a school for their ongoing education.  

Important dates to Remember:  

5 March – The Rivers Year 6 into Year 7 Information Evenings Lismore High School, 118 Dalley Street East Lismore 02 

6621 5185, Kadina High School, Kadina Street Goonellabah 02 6624 3133 and Richmond River High School 1 Military 

Road East Lismore 02 6621 5185. Tuesday 5:30pm – 7:00pm. Meet the Principal, tour the campus and talk with students 

and staff. https://therivers.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

6 March - Online EOI and PNR forms are available on the Wyrallah Road Public School website homepage 

https://wyrallahrd-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

28 March – Paper EOI forms to be returned to the WRPS front office. Online EOIs to be completed. 

2 April - High Achievers Class applications returned to relevant high school campus by Year 6 parents. 

5 April - Online EOI and PNR link removed from website.  

30 May – Round 1 for local students finalised and placement offered or declined. Round 1 for non-local students has 

commenced.  

14 June – Year 6 students, parents/caregivers receive notification about High Achiever’s class placement decision. 
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